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SUBJECT:  Doctor of Pharmacy at the University of South Florida    
 
 PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION   

Consider for Approval the Doctor of Pharmacy at the University of South Florida,  
CIP Code 51.2001 

 
AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 

Section 7(d), Art. IX, Florida Constitution 
Board of Governors Regulation 8.011 

                                         
 BACKGROUND INFORMATION  
 
The University of South Florida (USF) is seeking to implement a Doctor of Pharmacy 
(Pharm. D.) program as part of the USF Health Campus offerings.  The program 
requires 140-145 hours to degree over four years.  Up-front expenses include obtaining 
necessary facilities and faculty to start this program.  Benefits anticipated by the 
University include expanded research and health education in the Tampa area, 
opportunities for strategic alliances with Tampa area teaching hospitals, and an increase 
in the number of pharmacists in the State of Florida.   
 
This program was originally reviewed by members of the Academic Programs Team 
during their October 30, 2008 conference call.  Subsequent to that review, USF requested 
to pull the proposal from the November committee meeting agenda so that budget 
projections could be updated.  A revised proposal was submitted on January 09, 2009 
and the Academic Programs Team plans to meet to review the proposal prior to January 
28, 2009.  This proposal is available at  
http://www.flbog.org/pressroom/meeting_archive.php.   
 
If approved by the Board of Governors, students will be admitted beginning Fall 2011. 
 
 
  
 

Supporting Documentation Included:  Staff Analysis to be provided at a later 
date. 
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